MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
January 5, 2018
RE:
Boone County Board of Education & Northern Kentucky Education Council MOU
For the Board to approve the MOU between Boone County Board of Education & Northern Kentucky Education Council concerning the Ignite Institute and Ignite Fund. This will allow Boone County Board of Education to accept donations toward student tuition and the program for the Ignite Institute. 
I recommend the Board approve the MOU between Boone County Board of Education & Northern Kentucky Education Council, as presented. 
